
Second Grade IXL Summer Letter

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It has been a wonderful year filled with lots of exciting learning experiences. In
an effort to support student learning and address possible areas of weakness, we are
implementing summer math and language arts work through the IXL Online Platform.
Students will complete skills suggested by their teacher that can be found on their
learning dashboard as soon as they log on to the program. Should you need the IXL
username and password for your child, you can message your child’s teacher through
Class Dojo and their teacher will provide it for you.

It is important to know that the goal is not to complete a program during the
summer months, but to give the students the opportunity to work on skills so as not to
fall behind during the summer. 10 to 15 minutes twice per week in IXL will give the
students the opportunity to do this. While we completely understand that summer work
is not the student’s first choice of how to spend their summer break, it is our
responsibility to provide resources and access to supplemental curriculum as their
educators for their educational future.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to your child’s teacher.
(Ms. Forero or Mrs. Sapinski) May God bless you and your families. Have a wonderful
summer break and we will see you in September.

Sincerely,
Ms. Forero and Mrs. Sapinski


